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From: Mary Aduckiewicz <marya-z@denningers.com>  
Sent: August 17, 2020 2:29 PM 
To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: ZAC-20-028 / UHOPA-20-016 
 
hi tim - 
 
just received the notice of application for a rezoning of 15, 17 and 21 stone church road east from c7 
(arterial commercial) to c5 (mixed use medium density) 
 
 
we @ denninger's have no issue with this 
 
please ensure that we are sent a copy of the decision once it has been decided on by the committee of 
adjustments 
 
thnx mary a-z  
 
--  
Mary S Aduckiewicz FCPA, FCA, MBA 
Chief Executive Officer 
R Denninger Limited 
 
 


